
Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

July 4, 2021 
“My grace is sufficient for you, for power  

is made perfect in weakness.”  2 Corinthians 12:9 

CALENDAR OF MASSES/EVENTS     
                       

Sunday, July 4, 2021    Independence Day 

Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time         

  9:30 am  Liturgy  Intentions of Carolyn Ratz   

  7:00 pm  AA & Al      
                                             

Monday, July 5, 2021    

  Office Closed     
   

Tuesday, July 6, 2021  

  9:00 am  Weight Loss Support Group 

  7:00 pm  Men’s Association  
 

Wednesday, July 7, 2021           
 

Thursday, July 8, 2021 

  8:00 am  Liturgy +Marty Berryhill   by: Holy Spirit     

  8:30 am  Adult Education  

  7:00 pm  AA & Al Anon 
   

Friday, July 9, 2021    

  8:00 am  Liturgy  +Chellie Warner  by: Diane Cullen         
    

Saturday, July 10, 2021   

  5:30 pm  Confession 

  6:00 pm  Liturgy For The Parish Community    
        

Sunday, July 11, 2021     

Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time         

  9:30 am  Liturgy     

  7:00 pm  AA & Al Anon                                             
                               

      

 

 

                                                                 PARISH SUPPORT 

Needed Weekly for Budget………..…......$  6,094.81 

Offering ……………...…..…....................$  4,402.00 

Maintenance Fund Last Wk…. …….........$       70.00 

Community Services……………….……....$       45.00 

VBS Children’s Mass…………………….$      50.00 
 

 

Please mail your offerings to: 

Holy Spirit Catholic Church. 

P O Box 424 

Hernando, MS. 38632 

Or click the link for online giving 
 

 

 

Holy Spirit Office Hours 
Current  Office hours are Monday – Friday 
9:00 AM-3:00 PM 

Our Religious Goods store is open also.  
 

 

 

  Facebook live stream Sunday Mass 
   Take advantage of this blessing.                             
  Link to access: 
https://www.facebook.com/Catholic-Parishes-of-
Northwest-Mississippi-103393917976850/ 
 

 

 

Ministry Schedule 

PLEASE REMEMBER: 
You are to arrive at least 20 to 30 minutes before mass is to 

begin.  This is important to be prepared and ready.                                 
 

Saturday, July 10 – 6:00 p.m.     

Greeter:  Paula Busler/Maureen Finley   
Usher:   Craig Holland/Danny Thomas 

Server:   

Lector:  Roxanne McIngvale/Leanne Meng 

Gift Bearer:     Gunn Family 

Eucharistic Minister:  Stacy Hughes 
 

Sunday, July 11 - 9:30 am       

Greeter:  Cil Johnson/Diane Cullen  
Usher:   Ron & Shirley Henderson 

Server:    

Lector:   Morgan Billingsley/Benedict Ozua   

Gift Bearer:    Riggs Family 

Eucharistic Minister:   Diane Cullen 
 

 

REMINDER: If you are unable to fulfill your ministry obligation, 

it is your responsibility to find someone that can serve in your 

place.  Thank you. 
 

 

 

Have you considered using online 
giving?   By creating a 

login and contributing 

online you’ll always have a report of your 

giving history available. Signing up is as 

simple as scanning the QR code and start 

the process. Thank you for remembering 

your parish during these difficult times. 
 

 

 

Weekday Mass Schedule 
Queen of Peace—Monday, Tuesday & 1st Friday at NOON 

Christ the King, Southaven—Wednesday (Bilingual Mass) and 

Thursday (English Mass) at NOON.   

Holy Spirit, Hernando—Thursday and Friday at 8:00 AM 
 

 

 

RELIGIOUS GOODS STORE 
July 3 – Cathy Powers/July 4 – Barbara Nickarz 

July 10 – Kim Orr/July 11 – Len Wright 
 

ALTAR LINENS MINISTRY 

July – Rose Powell  
 

 

 

LAWN MINISTRY 
The grass is growing and needs attention!!!  

Our Lawn crews are teamed up and ready for 

the challenge!!!  We are richly blessed.  #7 – 

Michael Six and Andrew Henning will begin 

Wednesday, July 7 through Saturday, July 10.   Team  

#8 – Hank Ludwig and Ted Mayfield will begin 

Wednesday, July 14 through Saturday, July 17.   It is a 

real service to the Lord.      

God Bless all our lawn ministers. 
 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/Catholic-Parishes-of-Northwest-Mississippi-103393917976850/
https://www.facebook.com/Catholic-Parishes-of-Northwest-Mississippi-103393917976850/


SUBSCRIBE TO OUR YOUTUBE CHANNEL!!! 
https://www.youtube.com/c/NWMississippiParishes 

 

 
Mandatory retreat for all confirmation students 

being confirmed in October, 2021.   The retreat will 

be held at Holy Spirit in Hernando, MS from 1 PM – 

6 PM on Sunday, July 18th.  Mass will be celebrated.  

This Mass will count as your Sunday Obligation.  

Questions?  Please contact Amanda Ready at 901-

486-7509 or hsamandaready@yahoo.com 
 

 

 

For personal mail to Fr. Greg, please use 

this address:  
 

Fr. Greg Schill, SCJ 

PO Box 776 

Chamberlain SD 57325 
 

 

 

 

                                             Facing surgery or serious  
                                         health tests? Due to COVID re- 
                                             gulations at all hospitals, our priests 
are not allowed to go into the hospitals to anoint a 
parishioner with the Sacrament of the sick.  We encourage 
all parishioners to make an appointment with one of our 
priests to receive the Sacrament BEFORE an anticipated 
entrance into the hospital.  Call (662) 429-7851 to set up an 
appointment. 
 

 

SECURE ONLINE GIVING THROUGH PARISHSOFT – 

Sign up today! 

https://giving.parishsoft.com/app/giving/holy545151 

 

 

 

THANK YOU to the many families who have 

come on board and signed up with Parish SOFT 

Giving. Your gifts and your participation are a 

blessing to us.   This convenient giving option is 

available by signing up 

https://giving.parishsoft.com/app/giving/holy545151 

When you participate, you can view your giving history and 
pledge progress any time just by logging in.   
 
 

It’s hard to stumble when 

you are on your knees. 
 

 

 

Seriously Sick & Hospitalized 

 Please Pray For The Sick 
 

Your prayers are requested for the following who are 

having/recovering from surgery or are seriously ill: 
 

Nancy Stapor, Danielle Lorson (Lance Nelson niece), Victor 

Pretti, Larry Shelby (Nix), Gene Snoke (Gawel sonnlaw), Pete 

Rizzo (B.Caruthers sonnlaw), Jan Norris (B.Caruthers cousin), Bill 

Warner, Emily Bernard, Nancy Potts, Dorothy Tatum, 

Marcia Perryman (Jimmy Terry’s sis), Judy Ferguson 

(daughternlaw), Marvin Dixon, Al Gawel, Jo Ann 

Tominello, Ron Gaunt, Ellie Carr (Fink–Preemie), David 

James (Kelli Bishop bronlaw), Sarah Galtelli, Jennifer Smith (Nix), 

Allen Sanders (G. Savage bro), Rosangela Tarverna ( C. Bonner 

mom), Pat Smith, Angela Porter (Nix), Becky Ashworth (Gaudet 

Niece), Sr Mary Myles (Powell sis), Deanne Greer, Scott Peck 

(Creg Holland bro-in-law), Pat Mentgen,  Rebecca Baker (LaRae), Joe 

& Betty Kuhel, Charles Hill, Donald Grafe (J. Hughes bro), 

Kathy Eldred, Gene Winters (Nix), Glenn Donnelly, Juanita 

Young,  Bobby Nickarz (brother), Betty Ann Byrad (Terry), 

Joeng Won Cho (Myong’s mother), Dorothy Sheffe (C. Massa sis),  

Jennifer Thompson (L Holland), Melissa McNary (Kistler), 

Jennifer Donnelly, Michael Fancher, Ann Landers (Massa sis-n-

law), Jacob Bynum (Blumer nephew), William Selvo (N. French bro), 

Chris Selvo (N. French), Barney Norys (Terry), Mary Greenwell 

(B. Dean’s sis), Jared Smith (Liz Brown).    Please notify the Pastor 

when serious illness occurs or when hospitalization is 

indicated: we would like to strengthen the ill with the Eucharist 

and the Sacrament of the Sick (Anointing).    
 

 

 

 
 

Pray for medical professionals, caregivers, and 
researchers responsible for fighting the coronavirus. 
Pray for people at higher risk of developing the disease. 
 

 

 

 

 

NOW ACCEPTING APPLICATIONS! 

SACRED HEART SCHOOL, recognized by Today’s 

Catholic Teacher as one of three most innovative Catholic 

Identity Schools in the U.S., provides a small, close knit 

family atmosphere with students representing 25 different 

countries.  We are now accepting applications for the 

2021-2022 school year and classes are filling up quick.  

Let us show you how Sacred Heart School can meet your 

educational needs.  5150 Tchulahoma Road   

Southaven, MS 38671 662-349-0900 
 

 

 

 

 

                UPDATE FROM SR. EMILY: Thank you 

               so much for all the prayers, well wishes,  

               cards, and emails!  Sr. Emily's pins are out!  

               Cast gone!    Walking in funny shoe. Hopes 

to be home in July if nothing unforeseen happens.   

Thanks for everything!!! 
 
 

 
 

https://www.youtube.com/c/NWMississippiParishes
https://giving.parishsoft.com/app/giving/holy545151


WEIGHT LOSS SUPPORT GROUP   Come 

join us each week as we support each other on 

our weight loss journey.  Tuesday morning at 

9:00 am for a weigh in and sharing.  Liz Brown 

is our contact person for this adventure.  901-331-

3419.    MAKE PLANS TO JOIN US EACH WEEK 

AS WE STRIVE TO BECOME HEALTHIER, 

HAPPIER PERSONS!!! 
 

 

Volunteers Needed! 
Sacred Heart Southern Missions 
needs your help for its monthly 
mobile food distribution at  
Landers Center, 4560 Venture 
Dr., Southaven; and 
Please contact Lois Harrison to 
volunteer!! 901-626-5432 or Lharrison@shsm.org. 
Distribution Dates for 2021:   
Landers Center (Wednesdays):  
Jul 21, Aug 18, Sep 15, Oct 20, Nov 17 and Dec 15. 
 

 

 

 

FIRST RECONCILIATION/FIRST COMMUNION - 

 Children must be attending religious education 

 classes the year before and the year of the  

 sacrament. Children must be in at least  

 second grade the year of the sacrament.  

 Questions?   Please contact Amanda  
                       Ready at 901-486-7509 or  

                      hsamandaready@yahoo.com. 
 

 

 
 

 CONFIRMATION PROGRAM- The  

 confirmation program is a two year program for  

 high school students. The first year is a study of 

 scripture, the second year studies the doctrine  

 of our faith. The sacrament of confirmation is 

conferred the following October.   Please contact Amanda 
Ready at 901-486-7509 or 

hsamandaready@yahoo.com 
 

 

 

 

ATTENTION PLEASE 
Sacred Heart School is no longer recycling 

plastic bags for the time being.   Please do 

not bring any more plastic bags until further 

notice.  Thank you. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

This July 4th, as we watch fireworks and wave flags 

in celebration, may we also pause to solemnly thank 

God for all that our freedom allows. Many families 

may be away from home, but you can still support 

your parish while away with online giving. Visit 

http://www.holyspirit-catholic.com to learn how to 

donate online or text to give. May God Bless you for 

the love of our parish family.  

 

 

 

 

When you are making your estate plans we would ask 

you to prayerfully consider remembering Holy 

Spirit parish. A gift of any amount would be 

deeply appreciated and, if you wish, can be 

made in remembrance to honor a friend or loved 

one. These bequest gifts make a tremendous difference in 

our pastoral programs and are a great personal legacy. 
 

 

 

 

SHEPHERD’S CENTER JULY MEETING  
Shepherd Center will meet Thursday, July 8th, 10:30 

am for our annual barbeque covered dish meal at 

Hernando United Methodist Church.   All seniors 

with shots are welcome!   Please wear your Red, 

White and Blue.   Any questions, call Barbara 

Cleveland at 662 449 1632.    
 

 

 

 

 
 

SIX PARISH PICNIC 

SUNDAY – JULY 25TH 

Chewalla Lake Recreation Area 
726 Chewalla Lake Rd 

Holly Springs, MS  38635 

3:00PM – 5:00PM 
Swimming, Food and Fun!!!  Bring a “side dish” to share 

and drinks for your family.  The meat will be provided. 

*****Don’t forget your chairs!!***** 

Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 



 
 

 
                                                                                                   

    

 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION UPDATE 

I am looking for two new Catechists to teach on Sunday mornings. If you are 

interested, please contact Amanda at 901-486-7509. 

CCD Registration forms are in the Narthex of the church. Please fill one out for 

each child attending Religious Education classes in the fall. The forms must be 

filled out completely or will be returned if they are not. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ANNUAL BAZAAR –  SEPTEMBER 11 
 

 

We are less than 3 months away from our annual bazaar.  We need lots of help and "stuff."  Here is a list: 

 

Prizes:  For the Kids Games and Prize Pull, LOTS AND LOTS of inexpensive items.  

We charge 50 cents for Kids events, but we need some prizes that are worth more than that.     

 

Silent Auction:  We need new items, or antiques in excellent condition, gift certificates, gift cards, and services. 

 

Taste of DeSoto:  Lorraine takes donated items, and groups them by theme - baby, kitchen, coffee, 

wine, garden, toy, etc.  She presents them in baskets that are raffled off at the end of the day.  Themes 

are not limited to the ones listed, but that gives you an idea. 

 

Vendor and Craft Booths:  Booths rent for $25 - some inside and some outside. 

 

Food:  For the Country Kitchen, we need homemade goods to sell – cakes, cookies, brownies, fudge, pies, 

pickles, relish, jellies and jams, salsa, etc.  For the Shop-a-Lot  grocery, we have a prize pull box where you can 

win non-perishable items that can be found in the grocery store.  Items that are requested:  canned soup, mac & 

cheese, dishwash liquid, single-wrap paper towels, and cereal. Other items found at the grocery are also welcome. 

 

Volunteers:  This is a huge undertaking, so the more help we get, the better.  There are jobs for the 

weeks leading up to the bazaar, and there will be sign-up sheets for those who can work the day of 

the bazaar.  We will need LOTS of help the day of the Bazaar.  Plus we will need LOTS of help at 

the end to clean up and put things away!!! 

 

Contact Julie Stefanik (cell) 901-371-6253 or e-mail her at julieastefanik@gmail.com  for more information. 

or the church office if you are willing to help in any way.  THANK YOU!!  

 


